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Newsletter 
 

Unprecedented Times or The New Normal 
(I’m not sure which phrase we are on this week as the government and the news seem to alternate between the two) 

 
We hope you have heard from one of us over the past two weeks, If you haven’t and you would like 
to chat with someone, drop us an email and we will arrange a time.  Remember school is here, we 

are here, to support in any way that we can, our email will be checked regularly. 

 
wlfallahill-ps@westlothian.org.uk 

 
Free School Meals can be collected from St John’s PS between 12pm and 1:30pm Monday to Friday. 

  

In and around the virtual classrooms, the blog and your feedback to us 
 

We launched our Olympics challenge and we have had a brilliant response from the 
children.  We are continuing our focus on Literacy and Numeracy and as much as 

possible on Health and Wellbeing.  It has been great to hear about how families are 
using the great outdoors that Fauldhouse has to offer, we are hearing lots about the 
life skills children are learning – baking, gardening, woodwork, looking after animals, 
exploring nature and so much more.  Each family situation is unique and just as you 

trust us that we are doing the best we can in the circumstances, we trust you that you 
are doing the best you can in the circumstances. 

 
West Lothian Council Survey  

 
If you could complete the survey below, if you haven’t already, 

then the information collated will be used to inform the decisions that are 
made going forward.  Complete a questionnaire for each child in school.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKZrs4PcouytMv6A2R0y6TENUNk80Tk

YxMDlGMjI1R1RPV1k4VTVDNEs3NC4u 
  

Transition 
 

Whitburn Academy has done a fantastic job in putting together a range of transition activities for our 
P7s.  Our Nursery and P1 team are working on making transition the best it can be in the current 
situation for our new P1 entrants in August.  The rest of us have been working on what transition 
could look like for children going into the rest of the year groups.  We will be in touch regarding this. 
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